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AGM 2022 - 2023 Annual Report NSW Liaison Officer Report – Donna Gilroy 
 
Dear Members, 
 
Thank you for your continued support of 3DAAA. 
 
2022-2023 had its ups and downs, as usual. 
 
I am finding one of the biggest problems within NSW is communication. 
 
When committees and/or email addresses change, we as the governing body need to be advised. 
I am often hearing “I didn’t get the email” or “I wasn’t notified”. The onus is on your club to keep us updated with 
the correct contact details so they CAN be contacted as needed.  
 
In my next year as Liaison Officer, I would like to try to address this issue and make a more streamlined approach 
to contacting the clubs. 
 
I would also like to make information for clubs more detailed on what their responsibilities are, and our 
responsibilities are, regarding sanctioned shoots, both leading up to and after the shoot. 
 
I have enjoyed my time as NSW Liaison Officer so far and hope to continue to grow our sport. 
 

 
 
Regards, 
 
Donna Gilroy 

NSW Liaison Officer 3DAAA 

 

 
 
 
 

The contents of this communication are private and confidential and is intended for the recipient addressed in this letter no further 
distribution without written consent from 3D AAA Association 
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